
 
 

April 30, 2021 

 

Chair Rosa DeLauro     Ranking Member Kay Granger  

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C.  20515    Washington, D.C.  20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

I am requesting funding for the New River Gorge Development Authority in fiscal year 2022. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the New River Gorge Development Authority, 

located at 200 Main Street, Beckley, WV 25801. The funding would be used for a Small 

Business Administration, Small Business Initiatives Grant to support the organization’s work in 

recruiting new businesses, growing business incubation and acceleration, expanding the 

organization’s capacity as well as expanding their marketing efforts. I certify that neither I nor 

my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Carol D. Miller 

Member of Congress 
 

 

 

 

 

 


